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Paragraph #42 Session #13 (2014)

Full Text

The Permanent Forum acknowledges the entry into force on 14 April 2014 of the
Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Rights of the Child on a
communications procedure. In this regard, it recommends that the Office of the
United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights, the United Nations
Children’s Fund, other United Nations agencies and States support the
dissemination of the guide to this Optional Protocol, including its translation into
different languages and the building of capacity among indigenous organizations
and institutions to make effective use of the Optional Protocol in promoting and
protecting the rights of indigenous children and youth.

Area of Work
Human rights, Indigenous Children and Youth



